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Welcome 

Welcome back to the summer term. We hope you all had a lovely Easter 

break and are ready for the busy term ahead. 

  

Curriculum 

This term our topic is our environment and 

agriculture. 

In the 4D room we will explore horticulture.  We 

will be looking at what plants need to grow as well 

as how we can look after our environment. 

During our independence lessons we are 

practicing making simple meals and drinks, as well 

as becoming more independent completing 

household tasks. 

For some of us we will be heading off to Ferry 

Meadows on a Tuesday for Sailability and we will 

carry on  with our community visits working on our 

maths and communication skills. 

We will be starting some horticulture this term and 

have an area of the paddock that we will be 

developing. 

In PSHE our focus is our personal safety.  This will 

include road and household safety, but we will also 

be putting this into practice during horticulture 

and when out in the community. 

 

  

  

  

Key Class information 

Please send in any snacks/ drinks for your child. 

Monday  

Tuesday Sailing 

Wednesday Community visit 

Thursday Forest school 

Friday  

Please ensure you send in clothing and footwear 
suitable for above activities. 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Thursday 8th May VE Day Celebrations 

Wednesday 14th 
May (11.30 – 12.00) 

Sports Day – Acacia Class 
Elsea Park AGP, Fontwell Park 
Drive, Bourne, PE10 0YE 

Friday 23rd May End of Term 

Monday 26th – 
Friday 30th May 

Half Term 

Monday 2nd June Start of Term 

Friday 18th July End of Academic Year 

 
Food and nutrition – Please log into your ParentPay 
account where a payment item has been raised. We 
would appreciate it if you could make a voluntary 
contribution. 

This term our focus is 

environment and 

agriculture. 

Keeping in touch 

Please continue to use the home school book or Tapestry to inform us of any important information relating 

to your child.  We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget 

to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk 

 

 

Acacia Class Staff 

    

Rachel                    Michelle                         Mimi         Sam 
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